
School Supply and Hygiene Drive starts Aug. 31 

Farmington, Minn., Aug. 23, 2022 – The Farmington Police Department is partnering with 

360 Communities and the Farmington Area School District on a third annual school supply 

and hygiene product drive. 

 

The drive will start Monday, Aug. 31 and will run through Friday, Sept. 30. The items 

collected will go right back to our local teens and families in need. Here is a list of the items 

most needed so far this year...  

 

Male & female products: 

• Deodorants 

• Shampoo/conditioner 

• Body soaps (neutral smells) 

• Disposable shavers 

• Shaving cream 

• Toothbrush/toothpaste/floss 

• Face wash (Basic products like Up & Up brand, Cetaphil, Neutrogena, etc.)  

• Hair products specific to Black students 

Female products: 

• Pads/tampons 

Donations will be collected at the Police Department and Farmington City Hall. There is an 

Amazon wish list on the school supply and hygiene product drive webpage at 

FarmingtonMN.gov.  

 

Contact Officer Lacey Neumann with questions about the hygiene drive 

at LNeumann@FarmingtonMN.gov. 
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